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Message from the Town Manager 

Dear Corte Madera Residents:  
 

As most of you might be aware, we previously had two members of 
our public works team retire or lateral to another agency. However, I 
am pleased to inform you that we have hired two very qualified 
individuals who will be filling those vacant positions. Mr. Peter J. 
Brown has been hired as our new Director of Public Works and Mr. 
Stuart Hayre as our Senior Civil Engineer. Below is a short 
introduction of these two exceptional individuals. If you see them 
around town, donôt forget to say hello.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Todd Cusimano 
Town Manager 

Stuart graduated from 
UC Irvine with a degree 
in Civil Engineering.  He 
has 9 years of private 
sector experience in 
Transportation 
Engineering, from 
having worked in 
Northern and Southern 
California, Hawaii, Seattle and Phoenix. 
Stuartôs public sector experience 
includes working for the City of 
Larkspur for 3.5 years and for the past 
14.5 years working for the Town of 
Windsor as a Deputy Director of 
Engineering overseeing the 
administration of Transportation and 
Development Engineering 
services.  Stuart is originally from 
England. He moved to Southern 
California when he was young and has 
lived in Marin County for the past 20 
years. Stuart is married and has a 10 year 
old son.  Most of Stuartôs free time is 
consumed keeping up with his sonôs 
activities, and as a family, they enjoy 
traveling when time permits.  Stuart is 
looking forward to working for the 
Town of Corte Madera and he is 
especially grateful for the short commute 
to work!!! 

Peter graduated from 
UCLA with Dual 
Masterôs Degrees: 
M.A. in Urban 
Planning and M.A. in 
Latin American 
Studies. He previously 
obtained a B.A. in 
Political Science with a 

minor in Environmental Studies from 
Chico State. Peter is an experienced 
urban planner with a strong background 
in civil engineering, community 
development, personnel supervision, 
project management, and 
implementation of public works 
projects. Peter previously worked as the 
head of the Capital Planning and Grants 
Department for the Alameda-Contra 
Costa Transit District and as the Streets 
Maintenance and Transportation 
Planner in the City of Santa Barbaraôs 
Public Works Department. He served as 
Associate Planner and Housing 
Programs Manager in San Luis Obispo 
County  and as a Project Manager for 
the San Francisco Municipal 
Transportation Agency. Peter is excited 
to join the Town of Corte Madera. He is 
at home in a small-town atmosphere and 
he is looking forward to residing in our 
beautiful Marin County.  
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Help available for Corte Madera Seniors 
 

Are you a Corte Madera resident, over age 65, who 
could use a hand with local rides, household help, 
pet care, tech support, office organization, or 
companionship?  Twin Cities Village, in 
partnership with the Corte Madera Community 
Foundation, might be able to help.   

 

Twin Cities Village seeks to address the service gap 
that many seniors face. It is part of Marin 
Villages, a non-profit, volunteer-supported, 
membership organization that strives to help seniors 

age in place safely, confidently and independently. They do that by providing vetted-volunteers 
who assist members with help needed. 

 

And if finances are the reason you haven't 
tried it, the Corte Madera Community 
Foundation (CMCF) might be able to 
help.  CMCF likes to help youth programs 
as well as seniors and is very supportive of 
the goals of Marin Villages. They have 
offered to subsidize the cost of the first 
yearôs membership ($1/day, or $32/
month) to some new Corte Madera members of the Twin Cities Village, to offset the cost to join 
so you can try it out and see if it would work for you.   

 

Donôt delay, scholarships are limited.  Call Marin 
Villages at 415-457-4633  and tell them you are 
interested in applying under the CMCF scholarship 
plan. 

 

For more info, go to http://www.marinvillages.org/
content.aspx?page_id=0&club_id=134956 

 

Community Announcement  

tel:(415)%20457-4633
http://www.marinvillages.org/content.aspx?page_id=0&club_id=134956
http://www.marinvillages.org/content.aspx?page_id=0&club_id=134956
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Whatôs Happening in Town 
Book Swap 

Do you enjoy reading and wish to also share some 
of the best books you have ever read?  

Come to Corte Madera Parks and Recreation 
Department's December Book Swap.  

Bring 5 books to the book swap and leave with 5 
different books.  

The book swap will be happening between 12 and 
1PM on December 14th at the Corte Madera 
Community Center.  

For more information, visit 
www.cmparksandrec.org or call 415-927-5072  

THINGS FOR TEENS and TOYS FOR 
KIDS 

 

The Central Marin Police Authority, along with Central 
Marin Fire Department, The Corte Madera Chamber of 
Commerce and Corte Madera Lion's Club and the Village at 
Corte Madera present the 16th Annual Holiday Gift 
Collection "Things For Teens and Toys For Kids"  
 

Gifts may be dropped off at any of the following locations beginning Saturday, December 2nd until 
Sunday, December 17th, 2017:  
Central Marin Police Authority, 250 Doherty Drive, Larkspur and 525 San Anselmo Ave, S.A. 
Central Marin Fire Department at Corte Madera Fire Station, 342 Tamalpais Drive, Corte Madera 
Central Marin Fire Department at Greenbrae Fire Station, 15 Barry Way, Larkspur 
 
There will also be a collection site at The Village Shopping Center in the center court, hosted by 
Central Marin Police, Central Marin Fire Personnel, Corte Madera Chamber and 
Corte Madera Lionôs Club on:  
Saturdays and Sundays Dec 9, 10, 16, and 17 from 12 pm to 5 pm at center court. All items will be 
distributed to our local youth and children in Marin Health and Human Services. We are especially looking 
for items for older kids and teens. Some suggestions are movie passes, gift cards to music, book stores and 
clothing stores, or eating establishments. Monetary donations will be used to fill wish lists.  
 

Donations are tax deductible. Checks can be made out to ñLVFFò Larkspur Volunteer Fire 
Foundationò (tax exempt number 94-6000831). Please write "gift drive" in memo section. 
 

For more information contact Officer Aaron Damm, Central Marin Police Authority, 
415-927-5150 or adamm@centralmarinpolice.org, 250 Doherty Drive, Larkspur, CA 94939  
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Whatôs Happening in Town 

Breakfast with Santa  

Do you love having pancakes for breakfast?  
 
If so, join the Corte Madera Parks and 
Recreation Department for Pancakes at the 
North Pole and enjoy a tasty breakfast with 
Santa.  
 
The breakfast will be held on Saturday 
December 9, 2017, 8:00 AM- 10:00 AM at 
the Corte Madera Community Center.  
 
The cost is $10 per person.  
 
To register click here or for more 
information, please call 415-927-5072  
 

 

 

Kids Holiday Camp 

Let your kids explore their 

creativity this winter and join the 

Department of Parks and 

Recreation for their Kids 

Holiday Camp!  

Activities ranging from arts and 

crafts, cooking and projects and 

sports and games will provide 

fun and entertainment.  

Camp is open for grades TK-5th, 

December 26-Jan 5 (no class 

01/01) 8am-6pm and is $47 a 

day.  

 

For more information please go 

to: www.cmprkidsclub.org, or to register go to www.cmparksandrec.org /call 415-927-5072. 

https://cmprreg.org/ViewCourseActivityDetails.aspx?id=C3925
http://townofcortemadera.org/405/Online-Registration

